Capp, Lesley

From: betsy herzog <betsy.h@att.net>

Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2024 2:58 PM

To: Capp, Lesley

Subject: Proposing an off-season dog run at a Stamford Beach
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Lesley:
I would like to propose and/or speak at a meeting on the possibility of an off-season dog
run on a small section of one of Stamford's beaches - perhaps Cummings.

Stamford used to have on their website that November through March - it was OK to walk
your 'leashed' dog then but it's no longer posted.

I've been walking my dogs for the past three years at the Long Ridge Union Cemetery.
There's plenty of signage there to pick up after your dog with trash bins. I've never
once seen any accidents there. Also, Scofieldtown Park has plenty of signage also and it
seems to work.

Anytime I have been to Cummings Park Beach over the years in the off-season - I have
always picked up (and properly discarded) broken glass. I'm not sure why that is
acceptable and not dogs taking a quick swim in the middle of the winter.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Betsy Herzog

491 Haviland Road (1966)

betsy.hRatt.net

203.505.3045 m



